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Peggy Carlisle, who teaches gifted students at Pecan Park Elementary School in 
Jackson, Miss., has transformed her classroom into a center for hands-on, inquiry-
based learning where students grow to love the process of discovery. Her ability to 
inspire her students is being recognized as she is honored as the 2007 Wal-Mart and 
Sam’s Club National Teacher of the Year. The award is the culmination of Wal-Mart’s 
Teacher of the Year awards that began in May when Carlisle received local recognition 
from a Sam’s Club in Jackson. From there, she applied for the Mississippi state Teacher 
of the Year award, which she received in October. Carlisle has taught at Pecan Park 
Elementary School for seven years and been a teacher for more than 27 years. 
 
Carlisle first entered the classroom in 1973, teaching in a small farming community in 
Rankin County, Miss. After teaching for 11 years, she chose to stay at home to raise her 
family, frequently tutoring students or teaching pre-school at a local church until her 
children reached school-age. The lure of the classroom was too great for her to stay 
away, and in 1993, she began teaching at Poindexter Elementary in Jackson. It was here 
that she took a drastic step to inspire her students to learn, to explore, and to enjoy the 
process of discovery. She discarded the textbooks and integrated all subjects and 
curriculum benchmarks into hands-on science thematic units she had developed. 
Students found that learning is fun, plus their test scores rose and their writing abilities 
improved. 
 
In 2001, she joined the faculty at Pecan Park Elementary School as a teacher in its 
ExCEL program for students in the third- and fourth-grades. She currently teaches gifted 
students in the second- through the fifth-grade. Throughout the school year, she works 
with other classroom teachers to help them identify gifted and talented children for 
screening for eligibility for the gifted program. This program emphasizes project-based 
learning using teacher-developed thematic units, and the integrated approach to lessons 
is a natural fit for Carlisle.  
 
Carlisle encourages her students to continue learning long after the bell has rung. Each 
year, her students receive approximately 10 books each – all related to their lessons – to 
add to their personal home libraries. She also provides them with scientific tools to 
establish a “home lab,” including magnifying lenses, Petri dishes, magnets, fossils, 
compasses and much more. As a result, her students abound with enthusiasm, wonder 
and curiosity about the world.   
 
Students in Carlisle’s classroom also learn about compassion and cultural diversity 
through service projects. In 2004, a guest speaker from Kenya inspired her students to 
learn more about the lives of people there and find ways to help them. In addition to their 
classroom projects, students opened a shop within the school to sell supplies and 
handmade items to Pecan Park students. Over the past three years, the student-run 



store has sent more than $1,800 to Kenya, and the students have learned business skills 
and the impact they can have on the lives of others.  
 
Pecan Park Principal Wanda Quon comments, “Mrs. Carlisle is an inspiring, creative and 
compassionate teacher who welcomes challenges and is constantly seeking unique 
ways to keep children interested in learning. She has brought science to life in the 
classroom, using project-based learning. Interwoven in their studies have been poems to 
recite, figurines to mold, books to publish, and amazing facts and trivia to quiz parents. 
Each unit has culminated with a ‘museum exhibit’ created on the stage complete with 
student tour guides for the student body and parents to enjoy.” 
 
In recent years, Carlisle has received numerous awards for her teaching, including being 
the first Mississippian inducted into the National Teachers Hall of Fame. President Bill 
Clinton presented her the 1999 Presidential Award for Science Teaching, and she is one 
of only two elementary teachers to be honored by the National Science Teachers 
Association as its teacher of the year. She was also one of 11 teachers selected to serve 
on the first Teacher Advisory Council for the National Academy of Sciences.  
 
Over the past eight years, Carlisle has received grants totaling more than $91,000 for her 
elementary classroom, funds which provide the books, living organisms, technology and 
hands-on material that best benefit her students. The $36,000 in grants the school 
received as a result of her being named the 2007 Wal-Mart National Teacher of the Year 
will supplement these efforts. The school plans to use the Wal-Mart Foundation’s grants 
to purchase a mobile computer lab and dedicate it as the “Peggy Carlisle Mobile Lab.” 
  

### 


